
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
Board of Directors Meeting, January 26, 2016 

 
Board of Directors: 
President, Richard Sochon N1OV                  Vice President, Bill Adkins W4KMA  
Treasurer, Michael Friolet AG3K                           
Secretary, Dennis Russell K9VFU                          
 
Rick opened the meeting at 1:00 PM 
 
Guests –  Richard Wiczalkowski, Randy Gray and Pat Masterson 
 
Treasurer Report – Michael reported club membership at 56 and $3,239.29 in the bank. 
Dues for 2016 will be the same, $15.00 or $20.00 for family.  
 
Funfest 
The club is registered for Funfest March 19 from 9 AM to 2 PM. Same location. 
 
Club Survey Letter 
David Schierenbeck sent the board a letter of things to consider for 2016. Topics include 
club facilities and equipment as well as training and social activities. Michael is working on 
the survey letter to send out. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:10 PM 
Dennis Russell, Secretary         
 


